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Feedback report for draft amendments to 

Kahnawà:ke Elections Law released 

For immediate release  
 
(Kahnawake – 11, Kenténha/October 2013) The Kahnawà:ke Legislative Coordinating 
Commission (KLCC) would like to inform Kahnawa’kehró:non that the Community 
Feedback Report for the first draft of proposed amendments to the Kahnawà:ke 
Elections Law has been completed and is now available online at the KLCC website. 
This can be accessed at www.kahnawakemakingdecisions.com. 
 
The Report is based on community feedback received during the 30-day period set 
aside for that purpose, which ended on Friday, 27 Seskehkó:wa/September 2013. 
 
Those planning to participate in the upcoming Community Consultation to discuss the 
first draft are strongly urged to read the report in preparation for the meeting, which is 
scheduled for 5, Kentenhkó:wa/November 2013.  
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For further information, please contact: 
Kahente Horn-Miller, Coordinator   Leslie Skye 
KLCC       KLCC  
450-632-7500, kahente.horn-miller@mck.ca 450-632-7500, leslie.skye@mck.ca 
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